
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
5:02:08	PM	
	
I	believe	that	the	fairest	price	for	a	solar	feed-in	tariff	is	parity	with	the	price	
charged	by	fossil-fuel	based	power	generators,	less	the	cost	of	transmission	
infrastructure.	
Why	should	one	unit	of	power	be	less	than	the	same	unit	sold	by	commercial	
power	suppliers?	
Domestic	solar	installations	are	helping	to	reduce	the	need	for	investment	in	
large	power	stations,	helping	to	reduce	greenhouse	emissions,	and	helping	to	
ensure	a	skilled	workforce	of	installers.	
I	have	a	domestic	PV	solar	installation,	but	the	tariff	paid	for	any	excess	power	
that	I	feed	into	the	grid	is	pathetic.	
I	therefore	strongly	urge	IPART	to	recommend	a	minimum	feed-in	tariff	of	at	
least	14.6c	per	kWh.	
	
Adrian	Doss		
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